
 

 

Consultation on proposed changes to Hawkley Hall High School’s Admission 
Policy for 2026-27 
 

The Rowan Learning Trust are consulting on a proposed change to the admission policy of 

Hawkley Hall High School for 2026-27. 

To address the declining birth rates across Wigan, Hawkley Hall High School as part of the Rowan 
Learning Trust, are proposing to reduce the PAN from 230 to 216. This has been done using the 
average school number of places that will be available from the information currently available 
about Wigan primary school students. Reducing numbers to 216 will result in the minimum impact 
on the staff workforce, will support other school PANs across the borough and will ensure that we 
can continue to provide the best quality of education for the children of Wigan. 
 
The Trust is not proposing any other changes to the school’s admission arrangements and is only 
seeking comments on the proposed reduction to its admission number. If you have any questions 
about the school’s proposed admission arrangements, please contact Charlotte Harrison at the 
school on 01942 204 640. 


